
 
 
August 25, 2020 
 
 
To the Brothers of West KY Alumni Association 
 
Brothers, 
 
After consultation with the officers we have decided that Homecoming activities have to 
be cancelled.  This is due to the uncertainties and limitations created by the Covid 19 
virus.  MSU is silent as to their official intent but sources close to the university have said 
that there will be no football this fall nor any parents’ weekend nor homecoming.  We feel 
like there are several members that will not be comfortable gathering in enclosed spaces 
given the virus and without any activities going on and off campus it is hard to see a 
successful gathering this year. 
 
In the coming months, we will again assess the virus situation and may try to meet for an 
informal gathering of those that want to reconnect with like-minded brothers but for now, 
we will regroup and look to the future for a renewed effort to plan for a big homecoming 
for 2021. 
 
Most of us pay our annual dues in person at Homecoming. If you could, please send 
along your voluntary dues donation made payable to the WEST KENTUCKY ALUMNI 
ASSOCIATION and mail to  our Treasurer, Jerry Morris, 4861 Bridgewood Rd, 
Owensboro, KY  42303 
 
Overall, this cancellation is most disappointing but I think most of you will understand.  
Best wishes for the safety of you, your family, and those close to you.  It has been a very 
strange year and as yet, there is reason to expect that to change in the near future. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mike 
 
Mike Keller 
President-West Kentucky Alumni Association 


